
From: Greg Tansley <gtansley13@gmail.com>
To: <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 7/8/2014 10:09 AM
Subject: Cardente Truck Staging Area Proposal

Hello Jean,

Although I am the City Planner in Biddeford, I am writing as a condo owner
at 145 Anderson Street.  Are the site plans and application materials
available online for the proposal for 122 Anderson Street?  I could not
find anything online regarding the proposal, which I have been told is been
reviewed (and possibly approved) administratively at the Staff level.

If you could direct me to more information it would be greatly appreciated.
 A few of the other condo owners in my building have expressed concerns
about the proposal but admittedly I have only just learned about it.  I am
also curious if Bruce Hyman and Mike Bobinski have been involved with
respect to the planned CDBG projects involving the redesign of the Anderson
Street/Fox Street Intersection and traffic calming/byway/pedestrian and
bike improvements on efforts on Anderson Street.

Respectfully,

Greg Tansley
145 Anderson Street #3


